
 
St. Edith Catholic School “teaches as Jesus did” with love, care, and discipline, 

centering on the Eucharist and focusing on students: our gifts and our future. 

St. Edith School Committee Agenda 

Tuesday, Sept 3rd – 6:00pm – School Library  
Attendees: Mrs. Scaramucci, Father Jim Mcnulty, Erin Munson, Nicole Kiefer, Tracie Surma, Michelle Lemieux, 
Tony Corey, Emily Kontos, Tina Domagalski 
 
Future Meeting Dates: (All will take place in School Library) 
Oct 1st 
Nov 12th (2nd Tues due to election) 
Dec 3rd 
Jan 7th 
Feb 4th  
Mar 4th  
Apr 1st  
May 6th  
Jun 3rd  
 
1. Opening Prayer 
Lord, we pray that You will remind our children daily that Your love for them is everlasting, especially as they 
start their new school year. Cultivate a grateful heart within them and fill them with joy and peace. We wish 
upon them to be a blessing to all those they encounter.  
God, we ask you for your guidance, wisdom, and support as we begin this new school year. Help us to lead the 
parent community of St Edith school to a bright and faithful future while nurturing the bonds of community. 
Amen  
2. Introductions All committee members took a turn introducing themselves and stated how many children 

they have at St. Edith and what grades they are in 
3. Pastor/Principal Reports/Comments – Mrs Scaramucci  Enrollment: There were waitlists for certain 

grades over the summer. There is open enrollment for all grades except for 3rd  grade and 4 year old 
preschool.  Technology is the big push this school year. Most fundraising is going toward technology 
upgrades. The computers in the computer lab are 9 years old. It would be great to replace these.   

4. New Business for 2024/2025 
a. SEPA Updates – Nicole  SEPA meets next week. There will be an update coming in October 
b. Marketing Updates – Michelle   

1. Marketing Plan – Marketing plan was created last year. Michelle is now handing the 
plan off to Mrs. Scaramucci. The plan is to review metrics at next meeting. 

2. Monthly submissions to the church for bulletin Mrs. Scaramucci talked with Helen 
Paciero and noted that we want more of a presence from the school in the bulletin. 
School committee members will continue to each take a month and write about 
something happening at school. At OLV each teacher took a turn to write something 
for the bulletin. Mrs. Scaramucci will ask staff if they are interested in this. There was 
discussion about getting SEPA involved. It is a goal to have something from the school 



each week. Nicole will create a sign up genius for school committee members to sign 
up for a month. We will discuss ideas at October meeting.  
Link for sign up genius: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAA92AABFD0-
46351623-parish 
To be in the weekend bulletin, submit no later than 9 AM the prior Monday to 
bulletin@stedith.org. 
 

3. New Ideas Jackie added Mrs. Scaramucci to the St. Edith Facebook page. There was 
discussion about adding a lawn sign to the spirit wear store. Eagle Mark Brand 
Strategies is the new spirit wear company. An idea was to have families take a picture 
with the open house sign, turn it in, and you get a dress down day. Nicole will take 
idea back to SEPA to see if they would purchase 1 lawn sign per family K-8. Nicole will 
talk to Jackie about getting a quote for the signs. 

c. GroupMe Updates - Nicole  New families were sent to Nicole and they have been contacted. 
There will be a GroupMe slide on the presentation for Curriculum Night. There was discussion 
on getting a PDF of the school directory. Possibly with FACTS? Mrs. Scaramucci will talk to 
Jackie about this.  

d. Curriculum Night Slides - Erin  All Committee members will stand at the front when School 
Committee slides are being presented.  

1. Events Mrs. Scaramucci had the idea of consulting with teachers at St. Edith for these 
events   

2. STEM Night STEM night will be combined with Math Night this year -November 19 
6:00-7:30 

3. Literacy Night (Tuesday, March 25 6:00-7:30) Tracie and Tina will take this on. They will 
reach out to Mrs. Endress, Mrs. Gasior, and Ms. Szczypka. There will be a book fair 
paired with Literacy Night. Mrs. Scaramucci will contact Julia Hines about presenting 
at Literacy Night. 

4. Holiday Parade Tony will take this on (flier, etc.) Dec  8 
e. Uniforms Mrs. Scaramucci will not be changing uniform code anytime soon. No light blue 

polos next year. K-4 girls must wear jumpers next year.  
f. Summer Work There will be a better process this year. Goal is for summer work to be 

scaffolded and printed for you 
g. Roles & Responsibilities for members  

5. Future Items  
6. Closing Prayer 


